
 
                                 

 
                                     

 
                                   

 

                                
 
 

          
            

   
 

    
                                                                     

         
      

 
                
                  

 
                  
          

 
               
       

 
     

 
      

    
   

 
            

 
     

 
 

  
   

 
              
  

DEPARTMENT OF WATER SUPPLY  COUNTY OF HAWAI ‘ I 

3 4 5 K E K Ū A N A Ō ‘ A S T R E E T , S U I T E 2 0  H I L O , H AW A I ‘ I 9 6 7 2 0
	

T E L E P H O N E ( 8 0 8 ) 9 6 1 - 8 0 5 0  F A X ( 8 0 8 ) 9 6 1 - 8 6 5 7
	

E M A I L : dws@hawaiidws.org  WWW . H AWA I I D W S . O RG
	

January 9, 2025 

TRAFFIC IMPACT NOTICE
	

AFFECTED AREA: KOMOHANA STREET BETWEEN PUAINAKO STREET AND 
MEHANA PLACE; SOUTH HILO, HAWAI‘I 

The Department of Water Supply (DWS), County of Hawai‘i, will be working on Komohana Street in 
Hilo from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Sunday, January 19, 2025, to install a new service. 

During this work, one lane of travel will be closed and one alternating lane with traffic control will 
remain open. Motorists should expect delays and plan accordingly. 

Please pardon this temporary inconvenience. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Earl 
Yoshioka, District Supervisor, at (808) 961-8790. 

DATE: SUNDAY, JANUARY 19, 2025 

TIME: 8:00 A.M. TO 3:00 P.M. 

DEPARTMENT OF WATER SUPPLY 
COUNTY OF HAWAI‘I 

The Department of Water Supply is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer. 

Posted on the Internet at: 
http://www.hawaiidws.org 

Hawai‘i Tribune-Herald 
January 17, 2025 

… Water, Our Most Precious Resource…Ka Wai A Kāne … 
The Department of Water Supply is an Equal Opportunity provider and employer. 
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